From Richard Lyons

Hello Fellow Alumnus and Trojans:

My name is Richard Lyons and [ am your Northeast Regional Director and a
member of the esteem Logistics Team.

For those of us who attended this year’s 36th Annual Alumni Celebration you
know how much fun it was and for those who did not attend I look forward to
seeing you next year. Please make your plans early for next year because the
tickets Go Fast!

[ would also ask the Trojans who live in the northeast region to please join me
and become a member of the association.

As you may know the purpose of the association is to provide scholarships,
grants, etc., to students which the organization deem worthy of the same for the
purpose of assisting them further their education and provide financial and
other assistance to educational institutions at all levels.

If you are not a member of the Association and would still like to assist and
support such a worthwhile organization, please make your tax-deductible

donations to W. A. Pattillo High School National Alumni Association. Inc.

Remember, if you live in the northeast region and have any questions,
complaints or concerns you may contact me.

Rick Lyons at 301-856-7258. 1look forward to seeing you all at our reunion 37.

With Trojan Pride. Rick Lyons.

PS. -- Please visit our website for further information.
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